p—_—

ﬂe{auﬁﬁ‘c of the Marshall Islands

R B PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Post Office Box 90 - MAJURO - MH 96960 - Telephone: (692) 625- 8298-8498
Fax: (692) 625- 3382 Email: psciantamar.net

April 7,2012

PUBLIC SERVICE INSTRUCTION 2012/1

EXTENSION OF THE ONE-YEAR CONTRACTTOTWO YEARS

By virtue of the statutory functions and powers vested under the Constitution,

Avrticle VII, Section 9, of the Marshall Islands, the Public Service Commission
hereby issue Instruction 2012/1 as follows:

The Public Service Commission has determined that the one~year contract as
stipulated in the PSC rules and regulations 25 ) currently being applied to all
contracted public service employees is to be extended to a two-year contract
which would be the prevailing norm.

Contracted employees who have reached the retirement age and are still on
active duty due to shortage of manpower shall however remain in the one-year
contract agreement, including all grants, short term, special and temporary
contracts and are also subject to be changed as may be prescribed ]og the
Commission.

This Public Service Instruction 9019/ 1 is effective immediatelq. All

ministry ' agency heads are to ensure that this extension (two~gear contract)
which supersedes the one~year contract be observed as prescribed above.
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